
         Rotary Nomads Meeting 08/02/2017  

 

President Geoff welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

 

Chairperson and Rotarian Janelle read the 4 way test to start the meeting.  

 

Present;- Geoff & Lorelle, Barry & Lee, Camilla, Greg and Meg, Janelle, John 

Clements, Phil Hughes, Wayne Kemmis, Wendy Symonds, Mel Rolfe, Allen and 

Mary, Dennis Wade, Jim Barby, Robin & Annette,  

 

Apologies:- Steve & Trish, Marlene Charles, Wendy T, Colin & Barb, Paul 

Northrop, Don McQueen, Faye Powell. 

 

Leave: Pam, Gary 

  

Service Hours:- Janelle Brooks - 21.1.17 - 2hrs RC Sunnybank Hills 

                             Greg  - Murwillumbah Caravan Park -  30hrs   

 

Club Visits:- Greg and Meg RC Murwillumbah Central.                     

 

Rotarian and President Nominee Robin (President in 2018-2019) spoke to the 

members about his perspectives, inducted in Nomads 2014 prior 5 years in 

Rotary, he struggled to come to terms with some of the aspects of Rotary 

however we should focus on fellowship and musters to learn about Rotary, 

Robin joined Rotary to help others so they can reach out. Excellent talk. 

 

Thank you PN Robin an excellent talk on his perspective, very well said and 

some very good points for our club to think about going forward. 

 

Rotarian Mary and PP Allen gave members a talk on our new meeting topic of 

“Why I Live Where I Live” thank you to Mary and Allen our members found it 

very interesting, The aim of the talk is to allow our members to get to know 

each other. 

 



General Business;- President Geoff remined members that the next round of 

Jokers Wild starts on 23rd Feb and if members would like to be in it to pay $30 

into the kitty in the normal way via bank transfer.  

 

If members would like to order jackets the order needs to be in by 18th Feb and 

please be guided by the centimetre measurement for your size, the 

information was sent out via email after last week’s meetings on how to place 

an order. 

 

Rotarian Don McQueen will be placing an order for aprons if any members 

would like to order one, please let Don Know by 18th Feb.  

 

Rotarian and PE John spoke regarding the Wine for selling as a fund raiser, we 

make good money for the club, it was agreed to have Shiraz, Sav Blanc and 

Rose’. 

 

Dine out for RFDS we have $200 in the kitty more to come -  to be donated to 

RFDS at Berri. 

 

Australian Rotary Health musters, details on Facebook and District 9630 

newsletter. 

 

Greg spoke on having a muster at Murwillumbah showground, special rate for 

our club, 36 acres, great facilities, BBQ’s, undercover areas, 20 mins to 

beaches, rain forest with waterfalls etc, Local Rotary club (Central) would love 

host us they will organise events and outings etc. 

 

Polo shirts available at FastLine Toowoomba for collection or posting.  

 

Jokers Wild: Once again the joker was missing in action. Both Louise Clements 

and Bob Lemon (Wendy S) failed to secure the joker. Jackpotting next week. 

 

President Geoff gave an update on next week’s Roster (15th Feb) as follows,  

Chairperson: Rotarian Annette.  

Dot Points: PP Mel. 

International Toast: Rotarian Mary Henderson.  

Days for Girls and District Grant: President Geoff 



Meeting closed 9.02pm.  

  

Don't forget that after the meeting you can remain on line and have chat with 

fellow Rotary Nomads. 


